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Dear parents and carers, 
We have had a busy couple of weeks with lots of brilliant trips; Hampstead Heath, the River 
Thames and the Royal Courts of Justice to name a few. Children tell us that  they enjoy these 
visits because it brings the curriculum to life and helps them to remember key learning!  
Warm wishes 
Meg 
Headteacher 
 

 



The children in Year 3 were ex-

cited to perform in their assem-

bly for parents and carers. Thank 

you to everyone who came to 

watch. The children sang and 

performed brilliantly! 

Well done to all of the performers at the Spring Concert and Dance Celebration! Thank you to all 
of the parents and carers who came along to support the children. It was a joyful event! 

Y4 classes visited  the 
Thames riverside and did an 
‘Investigating the Thames’ 

workshop. Children  
completed fieldwork on the 

foreshore, tested water 
quality, and recorded  

geographical features & 
historical artefacts. 



Dates for your diary ….. 
25th March Parent information session from Camden leisure centres ‘what is available during the  
holidays?’ EYFS KS1 9.00 
1st April Eid Party for parents and carers—everyone welcome! 9:15-10:15 in KS2 training room. 
Come and join us after you drop your child, traditional food if you can to share.  
3rd April Y5 Assembly for parents and carers 9.30 
End of spring term Friday 4th April. KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 finish at 1.30pm.  
First day of summer term Tuesday 22nd April. All children are expected to attend school on the 
last and first day of each term. Thank you for supporting us and helping your child to achieve 
well. 

Positive parenting programme for parents and carers. 
Venue: Kingsgate Primary School No1 Liddell Place, NW6 2DJ  
When: Wednesdays Dates: 11/6, 18/6, 25/6, 2/7 and 9/7/ 2025  
Time: 9:00 am - 11:00 am  
The sessions will be delivered in Arabic. 
It will help you:  
-Learn to cope with your child’s emotional stress. 
-Encourage good behaviour.  
-Take the stress out of parenting  
-Parent calmly  
-Strengthen your relationship as you teach your child new skills  

 

Thank you to the Mini-Health Champions for presenting in assembly .  
The children were very confident. We are taking part in the Big Walk and Wheel starting on  
Monday 24 March. Every journey on foot or wheel could help us to win prizes! 


